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Hi Lisa,
 
Hope you are settling into your new role as at the Hollywood Media District BID.  Thought it might be a good time to introduce you to
Shep Wilbun at the LA Promise Zone office to assist you with having the BID become an official LA Promise Zone partner as we
discussed at our meeting in your office on the Lot.  There is some minor paperwork along with partner commitment information the
Hollywood Media District BID would need to review and submit to become an “official” partner.  Shep will send you the information and
the requirements to be a LA Promise Zone partner and will assist you through the process that will lead to submitting the request to the
LA Promise Zone Leadership Council for review and approval.
 
Let me know how things are going for you at the BID and what projects from your brainstorm boards that your BID Board is taking up.  I
am very interested.
 
Also, feel free to let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
-------------
Erich Yost
Management Analyst (Community Initiatives)
LA Promise Zone Community Liaison
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
Office of Field Policy and Management
213.534.2644
erich.m.yost@hud.gov
 


